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CHANGES TO ANNOUNCEMENT OF FINANCIAL RESULTS  

 

Singapore Airlines Limited (the “Company”) wishes to announce that following the 
recent amendments to the Listing Manual of the Singapore Exchange Securities 
Trading Limited which took effect on 7 February 2020, the Company will cease 
quarterly reporting with immediate effect.  
  
The Company will adopt the announcement of financial results on a semi-annual 
basis with effect from the current financial year ending 31 March 2021 
(“FY2020/21”). For FY2020/21, the next financial results announcement will be for 
the half-year period ending 30 September 2020.   
  
The Company will provide voluntary quarterly business updates to shareholders in 
respect of each of the first and third quarters of the Company’s financial year ending 
30 June and 31 December respectively, and shall do so commencing with the 
quarter ended 30 June 2020.  
 
The Company will also continue its proactive engagement with stakeholders through 
its various communication channels and comply with its continuing disclosure 
obligations to provide relevant and timely updates of material developments as and 
when they arise.  
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